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 Hi everyone, 

 We hope you all had an amazing spring break, and are buckling down for the 

sprint towards the end of the semester! April is a great month for college students to 

plan things ahead of time, whether it is finals, traveling plans, summer internships & 

jobs, jobs for next semester etc. Please be aware that there are resources all over the 

campus for you (ex. CES and CWLT), so don’t be shy to drop by their offices! Of 

course, our office is always open for all of you as well :)  



  Next few weeks are going to be the recruitment period for I-Connect Program 

2017-18.  If you know any friends who you think would be perfect to become 

I-Connect partners for new incoming international students in the fall semes-

ter, please tell them about the opportunity! (Posters with detailed infor-

mation will be going up soon around campus for them to look out for) 

 If you haven’t already, please file your taxes through Sprintax!  

Due date is approaching very soon.  

 If you are considering doing an internship in US during this summer, please 

drop by our office as soon as possible to consult Eowyn about the steps you 

need to take to do it under the terms of CPT (Curricular Practical Training)! 


